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I worked for the City of Aurora (IL) Police Department for 25 years retiring in April 2020 
as the Deputy Chief of Police.  In my capacity as a law enforcement officer, I had many 
opportunities to interact with the Civil Service Commission.  
 
 Aurora is a diverse community with residents from all walks of life.  Having a civil service 
commission which can identify with employees/applicants from various ethnic, racial, and 
socio-economic background can only enhance the city's goal of having "One Aurora".  
 
 I think my background and experience can add to this endeavor. 
 
Thank you  
Keefe Jackson 
 

 




